Xenophobia And Islamophobia In Europe
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search commencement by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is in reality problematic. This is why we present the ebook
compilations in this website. It will certainly ease you to see guide
xenophobia and islamophobia in europe as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want,
you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be all best place within net connections. If you want to download
and install the xenophobia and islamophobia in europe, it is unquestionably
simple then, since currently we extend the associate to buy and create bargains
to download and install xenophobia and islamophobia in europe appropriately
simple!

The Strange Death of Europe Douglas Murray 2018-06-14 The Strange Death of
Europe is the internationally bestselling account of a continent and a culture
caught in the act of suicide, now updated with new material taking in
developments since it was first published to huge acclaim. These include rapid
changes in the dynamics of global politics, world leadership and terror attacks
across Europe. Douglas Murray travels across Europe to examine first-hand how
mass immigration, cultivated self-distrust and delusion have contributed to a
continent in the grips of its own demise. From the shores of Lampedusa to
migrant camps in Greece, from Cologne to London, he looks critically at the
factors that have come together to make Europeans unable to argue for
themselves and incapable of resisting their alteration as a society. Murray's
"tremendous and shattering" book (The Times) addresses the disappointing
failures of multiculturalism, Angela Merkel's U-turn on migration, the lack of
repatriation and the Western fixation on guilt, uncovering the malaise at the
very heart of the European culture. His conclusion is bleak, but the
predictions not irrevocable. As Murray argues, this may be our last chance to
change the outcome, before it's too late.
Antisemitism and Islamophobia in Europe James Renton 2017-04-05 This is the
first book to examine the relationship between European antisemitism and
Islamophobia from the Crusades until the twenty-first century in the principal
flashpoints of the two racisms. With case studies ranging from the Balkans to
the UK, the contributors take the debate away from politicised polemics about
whether or not Muslims are the new Jews. Much previous scholarship and public
discussion has focused on comparing European ideas about Jews and Judaism in
the past with contemporary attitudes towards Muslims and Islam. This volume
rejects this approach. Instead, it interrogates how the dynamic relationship
between antisemitism and Islamophobia has evolved over time and space. The
result is the uncovering of a previously unknown story in which European ideas
about Jews and Muslims were indeed connected, but were also ripped apart.
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Religion, empire, nation-building, and war, all played their part in the
complex evolution of this relationship. As well as a study of prejudice, this
book also opens up a new area of inquiry: how Muslims, Jews, and others have
responded to these historically connected racisms. The volume brings together
leading scholars in the emerging field of antisemitism-Islamophobia studies who
work in a diverse range of disciplines: anthropology, history, sociology,
critical theory, and literature. Together, they help us to understand a Europe
in which Jews and Arabs were once called Semites, and today are widely thought
to be on two different sides of the War on Terror.
Islamophobia in the EU After 11 September 2001 Christopher Allen 2002 Following
the terrorist attacks in the U.S. on 11 Sept., a reporting system was
implemented on potential anti-Islamic reactions in the 15 European Union (EU)
Member States. This report, based on 15 country reports, presents a comparative
analysis of acts of aggression and changes in attitudes towards Muslims and
other minority groups across the EU in the wake of 11 Sept. Its findings show
that Islamic communities and other vulnerable groups have become targets of
increased hostility since 11 Sept., although attempts to allay fears sometimes
led to a new interest in Islamic culture and to practical interfaith
initiatives. The report's recommendations are drawn from examples of good
practice in overcoming fears and tackling prejudice.
American Islamophobia Khaled A. Beydoun 2018-04-03 “I remember the four words
that repeatedly scrolled across my mind after the first plane crashed into the
World Trade Center in New York City. ‘Please don’t be Muslims, please don’t be
Muslims.’ The four words I whispered to myself on 9/11 reverberated through the
mind of every Muslim American that day and every day after.… Our fear, and the
collective breath or brace for the hateful backlash that ensued, symbolize the
existential tightrope that defines Muslim American identity today.” The term
“Islamophobia” may be fairly new, but irrational fear and hatred of Islam and
Muslims is anything but. Though many speak of Islamophobia’s roots in racism,
have we considered how anti-Muslim rhetoric is rooted in our legal system?
Using his unique lens as a critical race theorist and law professor, Khaled A.
Beydoun captures the many ways in which law, policy, and official state
rhetoric have fueled the frightening resurgence of Islamophobia in the United
States. Beydoun charts its long and terrible history, from the plight of
enslaved African Muslims in the antebellum South and the laws prohibiting
Muslim immigrants from becoming citizens to the ways the war on terror assigns
blame for any terrorist act to Islam and the myriad trials Muslim Americans
face in the Trump era. He passionately argues that by failing to frame
Islamophobia as a system of bigotry endorsed and emboldened by law and carried
out by government actors, U.S. society ignores the injury it inflicts on both
Muslims and non-Muslims. Through the stories of Muslim Americans who have
experienced Islamophobia across various racial, ethnic, and socioeconomic
lines, Beydoun shares how U.S. laws shatter lives, whether directly or
inadvertently. And with an eye toward benefiting society as a whole, he
recommends ways for Muslim Americans and their allies to build coalitions with
other groups. Like no book before it, American Islamophobia offers a robust and
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genuine portrait of Muslim America then and now.
Republic of Islamophobia James Wolfreys 2018-05-01 Why does Islamophobia
dominate public debate in France? Islamophobia in France is rising, with
Muslims subjected to unprecedented scrutiny of what they wear, eat and say.
Championed by Marine Le Pen and drawing on the French colonial legacy, France's
'new secularism' gives racism a respectable veneer. Jim Wolfreys exposes the
dynamic driving this intolerance: a society polarized by inequality, and the
authoritarian neoliberalism of the French political mainstream. This officially
sanctioned Islamophobia risks going unchallenged. It has divided the
traditional anti-racist movement and undermined the left's opposition to
bigotry. Wolfreys deftly unravels the problems facing those trying to confront
today's rise in racism. Republic of Islamophobia illuminates both the
uniqueness of France's anti-Muslim backlash and its broader implications for
the West.
A Suitable Enemy Liz Fekete 2009-04-15 Liz Fekete is a leading authority on
issues of racism, Islamophobia and national security legislation. A Suitable
Enemy draws on sixteen years of research to present a comprehensive overview of
EU immigration, asylum, race and security policies. Fekete argues that at the
same time as the EU introduces selective migration policies, it closes its
borders against asylum seekers who were the first victims of the growth of the
security state which now embraces Muslims. She explores the way in which antiterrorist legislation has been used to evict undesirable migrants, how
deportation policies commodify and de-humanise the most vulnerable and how
these go hand in hand with evolving forms of racism, particularly Islamophobia.
At the heart of the book is an examination of xeno-racism -- a non-colour coded
form of institutionalised racism -- where migrants who do not assimilate, or
who are believed to be incapable of assimilation, are excluded.
The Globalization of Hate Jennifer Schweppe 2016-05-26 The Globalisation of
Hate: Internationalising Hate Crime? is the first book to examine the impact of
globalisation on our understanding of hate speech and hate crime. Bringing
together internationally acclaimed scholars with researchers, policy makers and
practitioners from across the world, it critically scrutinises the concept of
hate crime as a global phenomenon, seeking to examine whether hate crime can,
or should, be conceptualised within an international framework and, if so, how
this might be achieved. Beginning with the global dynamics of hate, the
contributions analyse whether hate crime can be defined globally, whether
universal principles can be applied to the phenomenon, how hatred is spread,
and how it impacts upon our global society. The middle portion of the book
moves beyond the broader questions of globalisation to jurisdictional examples
of how globalisation impacts upon our understanding of, and also our responses
to, hate crime. The chapters explore in greater detail what is happening around
the world and how the international concepts of hate crime are being
operationalised locally, drawing out the themes of globalisation and
internationalisation that are relevant to hate crime, as evidenced by a number
of jurisdictions from Europe, the US, Asia, and Africa. The final part of the
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book concludes with an examination of the different ways in which hate speech
and hate crime is being combatted globally. International law, internet
regulation and the use of restorative practices are evaluated as methods of
addressing hate-based conflict, with the discussions drawn from existing
frameworks as well as exploring normative standards for future international
efforts. Taken together, these innovative and insightful contributions offer a
timely investigation into the effects of hate crime, offering an
interdisciplinary approach to tackling what is now a global issue. It will be
of interest to scholars and students of criminology, sociology and criminal
justice, as well as criminal justice practitioners, police officers and policy
makers. 1 ‘ Test " test.
Islamophobia Zafar Iqbal 2019-12-01 The only common aspect among all
definitions of Islamophobia is that all of them have something negative to say
about Muslims or Islam or both. This book traces Islamophobia as a phenomenon
from history and attempts to break some of the myths that are dominant in
contemporary literature. It explains how the fear of Islam travelled through
ages, adding more ills into its ambit and escalating to a level of generalized
fear of Muslims today. Islamophobia: History, Context and Deconstruction
challenges many established theories including that of the influential postcolonial writer and critic. Edward Said’s view that Islamophobia is European
hostility and prejudice towards Arabo-Muslim people. The author envisages
Islamophobia as a multidimensional construct and provides tools for measuring
its manifold dimensions. The book focuses on providing a diagnosis of the
problem and prognostic solutions to avoid further degradation of the relations
between Islam, the West and the rest. It is a response from the East to the
Western discourses on Islamophobia.
Human rights in Europe: no grounds for complacency 2013-04-01 Political
rhetoric on human rights in Europe is different from daily reality. Almost
every politician is on record as favouring the protection of freedom and
justice. Standards on human rights have been agreed at European and
international level; many have been integrated into national law; but they are
not consistently enforced. There is an implementation gap.It is this
implementation gap that this book seeks to address. It is built on a
compilation of separate "viewpoints" or articles which Thomas Hammarberg has
written, and later updated, since beginning his mandate as Council of Europe
Commissioner for Human Rights in April 2006. He has now visited almost all of
the 47 member states of the Council of Europe. On each visit he has met victims
of violations of human rights and their families, leading politicians,
prosecutors, judges, ombudsmen, religious leaders, journalists and civil
society representatives as well as inmates of prisons and other institutions,
law enforcement personnel and others. The "viewpoints" written on the basis of
these many visits summarise his reflections, conclusions and recommendations.
Fear and the Making of Foreign Policy Raymond Taras 2015-03-24 This is a book
about conflicts and fears: how domestic reasons are drawing countries in Europe
into international events. Raymond Taras explains why France, Poland and Sweden
xenophobia-and-islamophobia-in-europe
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have become engaged in outside conflicts and tells the story of when and why
xen
Anti-Racist Movements in the EU Stefano Fella 2012-11-14 Based on extensive
primary research, including interviews with movement and policy actors across
six European countries, this book examines anti-racist movements throughout
Europe, focusing on how they influence culture and government policy at
national and EU level, shedding light on the nature of racism and responses to
it across Europe.
Insight Turkey 2015 - Winter 2015 (Vol. 17, No. 1) Religion, religious
groups and teo-politics are always most vital topics of the Western politics.
The relationship between politics and religion is reciprocal. While both
domestic and international political actors try to exploit religion and
religious sensitivity for their political interests and gains, religion and
belief systems want to use significant power over main political and cultural
actors and perceptions. With the emergence of the violent non-state actors such
as Taliban, al-Qaeda and DAISH, which were all surfaced in the Middle East but
have become transnational actors deeply affecting European politics, and the
recent popularity of far-right Islam-phobic movements such as PEGIDA in Europe
have once again forced us to look closely at the relationship between religion
and politics in Western politics specifically in Europe. Even though it is
generally perceived that the religion has lost its war against politics in
Europe as European countries have established secular democracies based on the
promotion of individual freedoms and pluralism, it is an undisputable fact that
the general framework in European states is largely affected by the Christian
values and often its imprints are seen in politics. The developments around the
recent large scale immigration toward Europe from Middle East and Africa are
the reasons which force us to make this bold statement. How Europe deals with
mostly Muslim immigrants who come from very different ethnic and cultural
backgrounds from European values is very alarming. After unsuccessful
assimilation and/or integration efforts for these non-European and nonChristian immigrants, state and societal actors have instigated to take
restrictive measures against further immigration and migrants. Furthermore we
have started to witness strong wave of xenophobia and Islamophobia in these
democratic European societies. Islamophobia, relations with European Muslims
and implications of political developments in the Muslim World will
significantly influence the future religion-state relations in European
countries. However, for the last few months we have been spectators of the
tragic death of thousands desperate immigrants at the Mediterranean Sea who
were trying to reach Europe. Unfortunately the European countries have done
nothing to prevent their death.. MUHİTTİN ATAMAN
Muslims in the West Yvonne Yazbeck Haddad 2002 Contributors Introduction 3 1
Islamophobia and Muslim Recognition in Britain 19 2 Islam in France: The
Shaping of a Religious Minority 36 3 The Turks in Germany: From Sojourners to
Citizens 52 4 Islam in Switzerland: Fragmented Accommodation in a Federal
Country 72 5 Integration through Islam? Muslims in Norway 88 6 From "People’s
xenophobia-and-islamophobia-in-europe
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Home" to "Multiculturalism": Muslims in Sweden 101 7 Globalization in Reverse
and the Challenge of Integration: Muslims in Denmark 121 8 Muslims in Italy 131
9 Islam in the Netherlands 144 10 Islam and Muslims in Europe: A Silent
Revolution toward Rediscovery 158 11 Muslims in American Public Life 169 12
Representation of Islam in the Language of Law: Some Recent U.S. Cases 187 13
Interface between Community and State: U.S. Policy toward the Islamists 205 14
Multiple Identities in a Pluralistic World: Shi’ism in America 218 15 South
Asian Leadership of American Muslims 233 16 Continental African Muslim
Immigrants in the United States: A Historical and Sociological Perspective 250
17 Crescent Dawn in the Great White North: Muslim Participation in the Canadian
Public Sphere 262 18 Mexican Muslims in the Twentieth Century: Challenging
Stereotypes and Negotiating Space 278 Bibliography 293 Index 311
Islamophobia and its consequences on Young People Ingrid Ramberg 2015-06-01
Islamophobia can be defined as the fear of or prejudiced viewpoint towards
Islam, Muslims and matters pertaining to them. Whether it takes the shape of
daily forms of racism and discrimination or more violent forms, Islamophobia is
a violation of human rights and a threat to social cohesion. Young people are
of course not immune to this. Young men and women are obviously affected when
they become targets of Islamophobic attacks and abuse. But, just as
importantly, they are also concerned by the general rise in discrimination and
xenophobia, whether it be active or passive. At this seminar held in Budapest
in June 2004, Islamophobia was discussed within the wider context of racism and
discrimination in Europe, in new and old forms. The discussions also covered
the troubling resurgence of Anti-Semitic attacks, Romaphobia and segregation of
Roma communities and persistent forms of discrimination against visible
minorities.The report of Ingrid Ramberg provides a personal account of the
issues raised at the seminar as well as a very useful documentation of the
presentations, workshops and debates. It also includes a series of policy
recommendations aimed at preventing Islamophobia and fostering intercultural
respect and coopération.
Islamophobia and Radicalisation Tahir Abbas 2019-11-01 Since the 1970s, there
have been three challenges to traditional, homogeneous "national" identities
across the Western world: political and socioeconomic inequality; neoliberal
globalization; and more diverse, multicultural societies. As in the US and
elsewhere in Western Europe, the decline of an old, masculinized national
identity has now begun to open a new, dark era for Britain. Ever since the "war
on terror" was added to the mix, "others" in Britain have been brutally
demonized. Muslims, routinely presented as the source of society's ills, are
subjected to both symbolic and actual violence. Deep-seated and structurally
racialized norms amplify the isolation and alienation impeding Muslim
integration. Both these "left-behind" Muslims and white-British groups who
perceive themselves as the true nation are under pressure from ongoing
geopolitical concerns in the Muslim world, as well as widening divisions at
home. Tahir Abbas argues that, in this context, the symbiotic intersections
between Islamophobia and radicalization intensify and expand. His book is a
warning of the world that results: a rise in hate crime, the
xenophobia-and-islamophobia-in-europe
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institutionalization of Islamophobia, and the normalization of war and
conflict.
Xenophobia Jamie Bordeau 2009-08-15 Xenophobiathe fear and hatred of
foreignershas been making headlines at an alarming rate as immigration soars
worldwide. Many countries are dealing with an influx of people who speak
different languages and who hold different cultural traditions and beliefs. In
times of rapid change and uncertaintyas well as economic pressuremany
citizens resort to xenophobic views to help them justify their fears. Recently
these xenophobic attitudes have led to acts of extreme violence in a number of
different places, including the United States, Europe, and South Africa. This
book examines specific examples of xenophobia, particularly xenophobic
violence, in the news in an attempt to explain what xenophobia is, where it
comes from, and how it can be combated.
Comparative Perspectives on Racism Jessika ter Wal 2019-06-04 This title was
first published in 2000: The book gives a discussion and many empirical
examples of the possibilities for comparative research on racism. In the book
the questions and problems are discussed and the relative costs and benefits of
comparative research are pointed out. The question on what should be considered
and solved when doing comparative research is central and the different
chapters give specific answers. Moreover, the comparative issue is also raised
with respect to the monitoring of racism in different countries and to
initiatives for combating racism.
Populism and Heritage in Europe Ayhan Kaya 2019-10-14 Populism and Heritage in
Europe explores popular discourses about European and national heritage that
are being used by specific political actors to advance their agendas and to
prevent minority groups from being accepted into European society.
Investigating what kind of effect the politics of fear has on these notions of
heritage and identity, the book also examines what kind of impact recent events
and crises have had on the types of European memories and identities that have
been promoted by the supporters of right-wing populist parties. Based on
qualitative fieldwork conducted in six countries, this book specifically
analyses how anti-European identities are being articulated by right-wing
populist individuals. Providing an analysis of the manifestos, speeches and
official documents of such parties, the book examines how they instrumentalise
xenophobia, Islamophobia, Euroscepticism, globalisation and international trade
in European spaces to mobilise the masses hit by financial crisis and refugee
crisis. Drawing on in-depth interviews with the sympathisers of populist
movements, Kaya provides some insights into the main motivations of these
individuals in resorting to nativist and populist discourses, whilst also
providing a thorough analysis of the use of the past and heritage by such
parties and their followers. Populism and Heritage provides a unique insight
into one of the most contested trends of the contemporary age. As such, the
book should be of great interest to those working in the fields of heritage
studies, cultural studies, politics, sociology, anthropology, philosophy and
history.
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Europe Old and New Ray Taras 2009 Is Europe indeed uniting or instead falling
apart as a result of anti-immigrant prejudices, a massive Islamic influx, and
ancient intra-European hatreds? This innovative and engaging book explores the
sources of Europe's culture-based divide, arguing that the idea of two Europes
is grounded both in reality and myth. The accession process that brought a
dozen new members into the European Union after 2004 has highlighted the
persisting gulf between "old" and "new" Europe despite the many physical
barriers that have crumbled. Ray Taras examines the treaties, political
rhetoric, citizen attitudes, and literary narratives of belonging and
separation that both bind and fray the fabric of Europe. Throughout, this
interdisciplinary work provides a comprehensive, hard-hitting, and unabashed
review of how enlarged Europe embraces contrasting understandings of its
political home.
Alien Citizens Ramazan (NA) Kilinic 2019-10-10 Examines how international
context and domestic politics interact in producing state policies toward
religious minorities in Turkey and France.
European Islam Samir Amghar 2007 This book analyzes the place of the new Muslim
minorities in society within the European Union. The authors explore the root
causes of rising tensions and conflict between the new immigrant population and
native Europeans over issues of Muslim identity, Islamist doctrines, and
Islamophobia. They also provide integration models for the various EU countries
and discuss the short- and long-range problems caused by socioeconomic
discrimination against Muslims.Contributors include Imane Karich (International
Crisis Group, Brussels), Isabelle Rigoni (Paris VIII University), Sara
Silvestri (Cambridge University and City University, London), Valeria Amiraux
(European University Institute, Florence), Chris Allen (University of
Birmingham, UK), Tufyal Choudhury (Durham University, UK), and Bernard Godard
(Ministry of Interior, Paris).
Xenophobia and Islamophobia in Europe Raymond Taras 2012-06-20 European antiMuslim attitudes: the voice of public protest against out-of-touch elites?Are
anti-Muslim attitudes becoming the spectre that is haunting Europe? Is
Islamophobia as widespread and virulent as is made out? Or do some EU societies
appear more prejudiced than others? To what extent are European fears about
unmanaged immigration the basis for scapegoating Muslim communities? And is
there an anti-elitist dimension to Europeans' protest about rapid demographic
change occurring in their countries?This cross-national analysis of
Islamophobia looks at these questions in an innovative, even-handed way,
steering clear of politically-correct cliches and stereotypes. It cautions that
Islamophobia is a serious threat to European values and norms, and must be
tackled by future immigration and integration policy.
European Islamophobia Report 2015 Enes Bayraklı 2016-03-23 The Report is an
annual report, which is presented for the first time this year. It currently
comprises 25 national reports regarding each state and the tendencies of
Islamophobia in each respective country.
xenophobia-and-islamophobia-in-europe

8/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 1, 2022 by guest

Muslims in Western Europe Jørgen S. Nielsen 1995 Nielsen describes the history
of early European Muslims and outlines the causes and courses of twentiethcentury Muslim immigration. Explaining how Muslim communities have developed in
individual countries, the book examines their origins, their present-day ethnic
composition, organizational patterns, and the political, legal and cultural
contexts in which they exist. The book also provides a comparative
consideration of issues common to Muslims in all Western European countries,
namely the role of the family, and questions of worship, education, and
religious thought.In the third edition, all country-related chapters have been
substantially updated. A new chapter has also been added on southern Europe,
where the maturity of a new generation has seen moves toward political
integration.
Black Girl Dangerous Mia McKenzie 2014-05-05 Mia McKenzie, creator of the
enormously popular website Black Girl Dangerous, writes about race, queerness,
class and gender in a concise, compelling voice filled at different times with
humor, grief, rage, and joy. In this collection of her work from BGD (now
available only in this book), McKenzie's nuanced analysis of intersecting
systems of oppression goes deep to reveal the complicated truths of a multiplymarginalized experience. McKenzie tackles the hardest questions of our time
with clarity and courage, in language that is accessible to non-academics and
academics alike. She is both fearless and vulnerable, demanding and
accountable. Hers is a voice like no other. "One of the most provocative and
insightful writers of our generation." -Aura Bogado, Colorlines "A fierce voice
among a generation of queer and trans folk of color." -Janet Mock, New York
Times Bestselling Author of "Redefining Realness" "Tough-love activism at its
best-straightforward, challenging, whip-smart, and uncompromising." -Andi
Zeisler, Bitch Magazine
After Charlie Hebdo Gavan Titley 2017-11-15 As the world looked on in horror at
the Paris terror attacks of January and November 2015, France found itself at
the centre of a war that has split across nations and continents. The attacks
set in motion a steady creep towards ever more repressive state surveillance,
and have fuelled the resurgence of the far right across Europe and beyond,
while leaving the left dangerously divided. These developments raise profound
questions about a number of issues central to contemporary debates, including
the nature of national identity, the limits to freedom of speech, and the role
of both traditional and social media. After Charlie Hebdo brings together an
international range of scholars to assess the social and political impact of
the Paris attacks in Europe and beyond. Cutting through the hysteria that has
characterised so much of the initial commentary, it seeks to place these events
in their wider global context, untangling the complex symbolic web woven around
'Charlie Hebdo' to pose the fundamental question - how best to combat racism in
our supposedly ‘post-racial’ age?
Activities of the European Monitoring Centre on Racism and Xenophobia European
Monitoring Centre on Racism and Xenophobia 2004
xenophobia-and-islamophobia-in-europe
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Islamophobia John L. Esposito 2011-03-30 Islamophobia has been on the rise
since September 11, as seen in countless cases of discrimination, racism, hate
speeches, physical attacks, and anti-Muslim campaigns. The 2006 Danish cartoon
crisis and the controversy surrounding Pope Benedict XVI's Regensburg speech
have underscored the urgency of such issues as image-making, multiculturalism,
freedom of expression, respect for religious symbols, and interfaith relations.
The 1997 Runnymede Report defines Islamophobia as "dread, hatred, and hostility
towards Islam and Muslims perpetuated by a series of closed views that imply
and attribute negative and derogatory stereotypes and beliefs to Muslims."
Violating the basic principles of human rights civil liberties, and religious
freedom, Islamophobic acts take many different forms. In some cases, mosques,
Islamic centers, and Muslim properties are attacked and desecrated. In the
workplace, schools, and housing, it takes the form of suspicion, staring,
hazing, mockery, rejection, stigmatizing and outright discrimination. In public
places, it occurs as indirect discrimination, hate speech, and denial of access
to goods and services. This collection of essays takes a multidisciplinary
approach to Islamophobia, bringing together the expertise and experience of
Muslim, American, and European scholars. Analysis is combined with policy
recommendations. Contributors discuss and evaluate good practices already in
place and offer new methods for dealing with discrimination, hatred, and
racism.
Global Islamophobia George Morgan 2016-04-22 The decade since 9/11 has seen a
decline in liberal tolerance in the West as Muslims have endured increasing
levels of repression. This book presents a series of case studies from Western
Europe, Australia and North America demonstrating the transnational character
of Islamophobia. The authors explore contemporary intercultural conflicts using
the concept of moral panic, revitalised for the era of globalisation. Exploring
various sites of conflict, Global Islamophobia considers the role played by
'moral entrepreneurs' in orchestrating popular xenophobia and in agitating for
greater surveillance, policing and cultural regulation of those deemed a threat
to the nation's security or imagined community. This timely collection examines
the interpenetration of the global and the local in the West's cultural
politics towards Islam, highlighting parallels in the responses of governments
and in the worrying reversion to a politics of coercion and assimilation. As
such, it will be of interest to scholars of sociology and politics with
interests in race and ethnicity; citizenship and assimilation; political
communication, securitisation and The War on Terror; and moral panics.
The Securitisation of Islam in Europe 2009 This paper summarises the main
hypotheses and results of the research on the securitization of Islam. It
posits that the securitisation of Islam is not only a speech act but also a
policymaking process that affects the making of immigration laws, multicultural
policies, antidiscrimination measures and security policies. The paper
deconstructs and analyses the premises of such policies as well as their
consequences on the civic and political participation of Muslims. The behaviour
of Muslims was studied through 50 focus groups conducted in Paris, London,
Berlin and Amsterdam over the year 2007-08. The results show a great
xenophobia-and-islamophobia-in-europe
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discrepancy between the assumptions of policy-makers and the political and
social reality of Muslims across Europe. The paper presents recommendations to
facilitate the greater inclusion of Muslims within European public spheres.
Spaces of Engagement Syed Furrukh Zad Ali Shah 2018 This study reflects on
discourses, politics, and culture of islamophobia with reference to Muslim
diaspora communities in a post-migration Western European context. It argues
that islamophobia is the product, as well as carries the agency, of Muslim
diaspora enclave-exclave phenomenon. These socio-spatial encounters are not to
be seen as divisive, but are to be understood as productive to seek to
negotiate a transnational multi-cultural public space for integration. It is in
this context that this study has sought to relocate European Islamophobia in
Muslim diaspora enclaves. Dissertation. (Series: Islam in the Existence of
Europe / Islam in der Lebenswelt Europa, Vol. 11) [Subject: Islamic Studies,
Middle East Studies, Muslim Studies]
Perceptions of discrimination and islamophobia Tufyal Choudhury 2006
Muslims in the European Union 2006 The report presents available data on
discrimination affecting Muslims in employment, education and housing.
Manifestations of Islamophobia range from verbal threats through to physical
attacks on people and property. The report stresses that the extent and nature
of discrimination and Islamophobic incidents against European Muslims remain
under-documented and under-reported.
Countering Islamophobia in Europe Ian Law 2020-08-15 The treatment of Muslims
is the touchstone of contemporary European racism across its many nations and
localities. We make a definitive case for two arguments in this book: firstly,
the recognition of the accelerating and pervasive nature of Islamophobia in
this region; and secondly, recognition that this process is being, can be, and
will be challenged by counter-narratives that make the claim for Muslim
humanity, plurality, space and justice. This book draws on new evidence from
eight national contexts to provide an innovative kit of counter-narratives,
which were presented and well received at the European Parliament in September
2018, and subsequently launched across Europe in national workshops in selected
states. A synergy between leading academic researchers and the Islamic Human
Rights Commission, Countering Islamophobia in Europe will be of value to EU
institutions, governments and policy-makers, NGOs and media organisations, as
well as researchers of multiculturalism, Islam, Muslims and immigration.
Fear of Muslims? Douglas Pratt 2016-05-26 This book takes a sober, evidencedbased look at the contemporary phenomenon of Islamophobia in both ‘old-world’
Europe, and the ‘new-world’ of America and Australia, and Southeast Asia. It
includes theoretical and conceptual discussions about what Islamophobia is, how
it manifests, and how it can be addressed, together with historical analysis,
applied research and case-study chapters, considering the reality that
manifests as a fear of Muslims. Anxiety about the world’s second largest
religion manifests as prejudice, discrimination and vilification and, in
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extreme cases, violence and murder. The real and perceived problems of the
relationship between Islam and the West contribute to the phenomenon of
Islamophobia. This is a unique, multi-disciplinary work, with authors
approaching the topic from a number of academic disciplines and from different
religious and national backgrounds, providing for a greater appreciation of the
complexity and diversity of Islamophobia. This multicultural and multireligious approach undergirds the valuable insights the volume provides. This
book will be of interest to all concerned with the phenomenon of Islamophobia,
and especially researchers and students in the social sciences, as well as
scholars with a specific interest in Muslims living as minorities in the West.
Also, those working in political science, international relations, sociology,
religious studies and other fields will all find it of value.
Annual Report European Monitoring Centre on Racism and Xenophobia 2004
Committed to Making a Difference Ingrid Ramberg 2006 From 26th to 30th October
2005, the European Youth Centres in Budapest and Strasbourg organised a
symposium in Strasbourg under the headline "all different - all equal". The
symposium celebrated the 10th anniversary of the European Youth Campaign
against racism, antisemitism, xenophobia and intolerance by marking its
continuation and restart. The links with the 1995 Campaign are solid and
concrete and they go far beyond just sharing the same slogan, all different all equal. Social, political and technological change has opened the way for
improvement in some areas, but also for an aggravated situation in many others.
Today there are forms and manifestations of discrimination that did not exist a
decade ago. In parallel to this, on the positive, there are also new means
available for the fight against discrimination and intolerance. The new
campaign is therefore characterised by both continuity and change.
Immigrants and Xenophobia in the European Union Yeser Yesim Özer 2010-03
International migration challenges the organizational and conceptual boundaries
constructed by states. Moreover, this phenomenon challenges popular notions of
"us" and "them". In the 2000s, socioeconomic uncertainty has provided a new
basis for exclusion and hostility amidst a rising tide of nationalism, racism
and xenophobia. In today s Europe, changing boundaries between West and East,
rising security concerns, economical problems, ambivalences in cultural and
political spheres, all have affected how migrants are perceived by host
societies. This work analyzed international migration and xenophobia within the
European Union. Building upon the conceptual framework, in particular,
consideration is given to the presence of migrants within the EU generates
certain responses at the national and EU- wide levels. A recent trend termed
"Islamophobia" is identified as a new issue deserving further analysis.
Xenophobia and Islamophobia in Europe Raymond Taras 2012-06-30 This crossnational analysis of Islamophobia looks at these questions in an innovative,
even-handed way, steering clear of politically-correct cliches and stereotypes.
It cautions that Islamophobia is a serious threat to European values and norms,
and mus
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Islamophobia in the West Marc Helbling 2013-03-01 Since the late 1980s, growing
migration from countries with a Muslim cultural background, and increasing
Islamic fundamentalism related to terrorist attacks in Western Europe and the
US, have created a new research field investigating the way states and ordinary
citizens react to these new phenomena. However, whilst we already know much
about how Islam finds its place in Western Europe and North America, and how
states react to Muslim migration, we know surprisingly little about the
attitudes of ordinary citizens towards Muslim migrants and Islam. Islamophobia
has only recently started to be addressed by social scientists. With
contributions by leading researchers from many countries in Western Europe and
North America, this book brings a new, transatlantic perspective to this
growing field and establishes an important basis for further research in the
area. It addresses several essential questions about Islamophobia, including:
what exactly is Islamophobia and how can we measure it? how is it related to
similar social phenomena, such as xenophobia? how widespread are Islamophobic
attitudes, and how can they be explained? how are Muslims different from other
outgroups and what role does terrorism and 9/11 play? Islamophobia in the West
will be of interest to students and scholars of sociology, religious studies,
social psychology, political science, ethnology, and legal science.
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